ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ SỐ 1

MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 9 ILEARN SMART WORLD

BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

PART 1. LISTENING

Listen to Mike and a doctor talking about his health problem. Choose the best answers.

Tải audio tại đây

- **1.** Why does Mike go to the doctor?
- **A.** Because he often feels tired in the morning.
- **B.** Because he couldn't sleep at night.
- C. Because he often feels tired all day.
- **D.** Because he is tired of his studies.
- **2.** Which is TRUE about Mike's sleep?
- A. He sleeps very late.
- **B.** He sleeps at midnight.
- **C.** He sleeps for about 6 hours.
- **D.** He sleeps before midnight.
- 3. What does Mike usually do at night?
- A. He plays online games all night.
- **B.** He doesn't play games or watch TV.
- C. He watches TV all night.
- **D.** He plays games or watches TV.
- **4.** Why is Mike trying to maintain a healthy lifestyle?
- **A.** Because he is obese.
- **B.** Because he wants to avoid losing weight.
- C. Because he wants to lose weight.
- **D.** Because he wants to avoid gaining weight.

Listen to Jane talking to Anne about her summer vacation. Choose T (true) or F (false).

Tải audio tại đây

- **5.** Jane decided to visit the mountain as she found it more interesting than other places.
- A. True
- B. False
- **6.** The view from Mount Langbiang is not as spectacular as it appears in online images.
- A. True
- **B.** False
- 7. Many tourists spoiled Mount Langbiang by disturbing its wildlife.

Loigiaihay.com A. True B. False giaihay.com **8.** Anne thinks that the government should consider making a stricter law. A. True B. False PART 2. LANGUAGE Choose the best answer to each of the following questions. **9.** I think the mountains in the north of Vietnam are much _____ those in the south. **A.** more spectacular than **B.** as spectacular as C. spectacular as **D.** spectacular than **10.** Many young people use a lot of sugary drinks _____ the risk of getting obese. A. because **B.** although C. despite D. because of 11. I think the government should consider fining people who _____ Loigidih A. spoil B. disturb C. explore **D.** leave 12. My dream is to succeed in climbing to the _____ of Mount Everest, which is about 8,848 meters above sea level. A. outcrop **B.** border C. summit **D.** rainforest Read the annoucement below and choose the best option (A, B, C or D). 🏀 🞉 Promotion Alert at ABC Sports Center! 🎉 🏋 Kickstart 2025 with our New Year Promotion! Enjoy (13) ______ 30% off memberships, a free first week for referred friends, and complimentary gym bags & bottles. (14) _____, join special classes like

yoga and Zumba free for the first month! iii Offer (15) _____: Jan 25 – Feb 28, 2025 Visit us at 82 Dich Vong Hau Street or call 0987654321.

Don't miss this chance to make fitness fun and (16)	Join ABC Sports Center today! 💪
13.	
A. up to	
B. into	
C. out of	
D. along with	
14.	
A. Instead	
B. Plus	
C. However	
D. Therefore	
15.A value	
A. value	
B. valuable	
C. valid	
D. invalid	
16.	otion (A. B. C or D).
A. luxurious	
B. charming	
C. expensive	
D. affordable	
Read the advertisement below and choose the best op	otion (A, B, C or D).
Mount Everest Awaits - Affordable Adventure! **	
Embark (17) the journey of a lifetime without	overspending! Our budget-friendly Everest tour
includes:	
✓ Guided trek to Everest Base Camp	
Cozy accommodations & (18) meals	
Experienced guides (19) your safety	
✓ Small group for a personal experience	
Explore the majesty of the world's highest peak at an un	beatable price. Adventure is within your (20)
!	
Don't miss out - book now!	
Explore the majesty of the world's highest peak at an un ! Don't miss out - book now! 17. A. on B. in	
A. on	
B. in	

C. up D. at 18. A. heart B. hearty C. heartless D. heart-to-heart 19. A. to ensure B. make sure

C. ensuring

D. ensure

20.

A. arrival

B. hand

C. limit

D. reach

D. While

22.

PART 3. READING

Choose the correct options (A,B,C or D).

Why is sleep so important for teens?

why is steep so important for teens:
Hi, everyone! We know that sleep is important, but did you know it's more important for teenagers? I'll tell
you about some of the benefits of getting enough sleep.
First, sleep has an effect on your studies. (21) I get a good night's sleep, I can concentrate on my
lessons and do my homework better. You may get similar results if you go to bed earlier at night. Second, (22)
well can improve teens' health, too. This is because our bodies repair and build muscles while we
sleep. It's so important that teenagers get enough rest because we are still (23) Finally, it's good for
teens to get enough sleep for our emotional (24) In my view, this is (25) benefit. This is
because if we feel bad, we may have problems in all other areas of our lives.
So, you should get enough sleep if you (26) to be a healthy, happy and good student. The benefits
are pretty clear, don't you think?
21.
A. Although
A. Although B. If
C. Before

- A. sleep
 B. to sleep
 C. sleeping
 D. slept
- 23.
- A. rising
- B. developing
- C. increasing
- **D.** growing
- 24.
- A. health
- **B.** healthy
- C. healthily
- **D.** unhealthily
- 25.
- A. important
- **B.** more important
- **C.** the most important
- **D.** as important
- **26.**
- A. plan
- **B.** decide
- C. agree
- D. want

Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each of the questions.

At 2,315 miles (3,726 kilometres), the Missouri River is nearly as long as the Mississippi River, into which it flows. Together the Missouri and the Mississippi form one of the world's longest river systems.

There are seven major dams and dozens of smaller dams on the Missouri. The dams use water from the river to produce electricity. They also create reservoirs, or artificial lakes, behind them. The reservoirs store water that is needed for cities and for irrigation of crops. Irrigation is important because most of the regions around the river have a fairly dry climate.

In addition to producing electricity, the dams on the Missouri are also used to control the water level of the river. Sometimes water is **held back** to prevent floods. At other times, water is released to keep the water level high enough for barges to float downstream.

By changing the natural flow of water in the Missouri, dams and reservoirs have altered the river's ecosystem.

<u>They</u> have affected the depth and temperature of the water in different parts of the river. Such changes have

made it difficult for some species, or types, of plants, animals, and fish to survive. A few wildlife species in
the region are now endangered.
27. On the Missouri River, there are dozens of
A. major dams
 27. On the Missouri River, there are dozens of A. major dams B. small dams C. reservoirs D. crops 28. Which word has the CLOSEST meaning to the word held back in paragraph 3?
C. reservoirs
D. crops
28. Which word has the CLOSEST meaning to the word held back in paragraph 3?
A. restrained
B. pumped
C. provided
D. exchanged
29. Why is it necessary sometimes to keep the water level high?
A. To produce electricity.
B. To prevent floods.
C. To let barges float downstream.
D. To change the flow of water.
30. The word "They" in the last paragraph refers to
D. To change the flow of water. 30. The word "They" in the last paragraph refers to A. dams and reservoirs B. parts of the river C. such changes D. some species
B. parts of the river
C. such changes
D. some species
31. Which of the following is true, according to the passage?
A. The Missouri River is longer than the Mississippi River.
B. The Missouri River flows into the Mississippi River.
C. The Mississippi River flows into the Missouri River.
C. The Mississippi River flows into the Mississippi River. D. Wildlife species in the Missouri region are dangerous.
32. What is probably the best title for the passage?
A. Producing Electricity
B. Mississippi River
C. Dams on the Mississippi
D. Missouri River
D. Missouri River PART 4. WRITING
Put the words in the correct order to make complete sentences.
33. I/ fast food,/ the convenience / Despite / cook / of / nourishing meals./ choose/ to
=>

34. through the forest/ more/ is/ relaxing/ a boat ride/ than/ in the river./ a bit/ A walk =>
Make complete sentences using the prompts.
35. We / should / avoid / spoil / rock formations / when / we / visit / caves.
=>
36. Yesterday, / my mum / suggest / have dinner / my aunt's family / a Vietnamese restaurant.
=>
Combine the sentences using the words in brackets.
37. The wind blows strongly. The mountaineer succeeded in reaching the summit of Mount Fuji. (DESPITE)
=>
38. Phong Nha-Ke Bàng National Park is large. However, York Đôn National Park is larger. (AS AS)
=>
Make questions for the underlined words.
39. I like going to Quy Nhon City for my summer vocation.
=>
40. Doctors suggest <u>drinking warm water before bed</u> to sleep better.
=>
THE END